
 

 

 

September 22, 2023 

 

Mr. Jeramy Durrence 

State Aid Coordinator 

Georgia Department of Transportation 

District 1 Office of Traffic Operations  

1475 Jesse Jewell Pkwy NE, Suite 100 

Gainesville, Georgia 30501 

 

RE: LMIG Grant Application  

2024 Program 

 

 

Dear Mr. Durrence: 

 

Please find attached the completed LMIG 2024 Grant Application.  The City of Dacula has 

identified Ben Arron Drive, Sam Calvin Drive, Carly Joanna Court, Peter Josiah Court, James 

Henry Drive, Winky Bluff, Nathan Timothy Court, Katie Lynne Lane, and Kristi Beth Court in the 

Brookton Place Subdivision that are in need of Asphalt Pavement Milling and Repaving.   

 

The asphalt pavement improvements project as identified in the application for Brookton Place 

Subdivision consists of 1.65 miles in length.  The City of Dacula plans to start engineering 

design in October of 2023 and construction around beginning of January 2024. 

 

The status of previous funding for the City of Dacula includes: 

 

1) 2021 LMIG Robin Ridge Drive, Tecca Court, and Joey Court Asphalt Paving Improvements 

/ Sidewalk Project.  Project is complete. 

2) 2022 LMIG Brookton Station Subdivision Asphalt Milling and Repaving Improvements / 

Sidewalk Replacement Project. Project is complete. 

3) 2023 LMIG Dacula Crossing Subdivision Asphalt Milling and Repaving Improvements. 

Project is complete. 

 

If you have any questions, or require additional information, please call. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Honorable Hugh D. King, III 

Mayor, City of Dacula 


